


Public Notice
Town of Lee, NH
Lee Zoning Board of Adjustment




	The Town of Lee Zoning Board of Adjustment will conduct a public hearing on Wednesday, December 04, 2013 at the Public Safety Complex meeting room at a meeting beginning at 7:00 pm regarding the continued application for a Special Exception to Article XV Section E-1 of the 2013 Lee Zoning Ordinance made by Lee Properties, LLC, agent is Wayne Morrill, Jones & Beach Engineers, Inc.  The request is for a buffer impact of 9,450 sq ft for the  construction of streets, roads and other access ways and utility right-of-way easements, including power lines and pipe lines.  The property is known as Tax Map #01-04-00; #01-04-0500; & #01-07-00 and is located at Hayes Rd & Cherry Lane. 
	You are invited to appear in person or by representation of agent of counsel and state reasons why this application should or should not be approved.  Application information is on file with the Office of Planning & Zoning located at the Lee Town Hall.
















POSTED AT THE LEE TOWN HALL, OFFICE OF PLANNING & ZONING AND LEE TOWN CLERK TAX COLLECTORS  ON THURSDAY, NOVEMBER 07, 2013 AT 12:00 PM.

ADVERTISED IN FOSTER’S DAILY DEMOCRAT.
